
COUNCIL MEETING 25 NOVEMBER 2021 

QUESTIONS RECEIVED from Members: 

 

Councillor Butcher to ask: 

 

1) Can the portfolio holder with responsibility for the dog warden service please provide an 

update on the status of the contract process for the service? Has this gone to market 

yet, if not is there an opportunity to review the target deliverables & SLAs? 

 

2) Can the cabinet member responsible for Parking please clarify what the income that is 

raised from Fleet Town Council for the market is used to fund? Is it linked to 

regeneration or some other purpose? 
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